
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Wednesday 

June 8, 2022 
 
 

 Tomorrow’s hot lunch is Subway.  If you’re unsure whether you have an order placed, please check 
the list with your teacher today. 

 Please check the lost and found in the next couple of days as it will be bagged up and donated on 
Friday! 

 Book Reminder!  Monday June 13th is the deadline for personal books to be returned to the library.  
If you have lost a book, you will need to check in with Tammy or Ms. Grant.  All classes who have 
returned and accounted for their books will be entered into the doughnut draw where 3 lucky classes 
will win doughnuts! 

 Intermediate Strings is meeting tomorrow morning at 8 o’clock instead of 7:30. 
 If you made a homemade stringed instrument for music exploratory and it has not been returned to 

you, please come by the music room today or tomorrow and pick it up.  
 In musical theatre:  

Grade 8 students have practice today at 12:15 in the music room.  

Grade 7 students have practice today with Ms. Siskin at 12:15 in the dance/drama room.  

All students MUST attend.  

Soloists practice today after school in the music room.   

 


